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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 4 

Tuesday 14th,21st,28th  

November—2024  

Foundation Transition Days 

Thursday 16/17 November—

Y3/4 Campaspe Camp 

Friday  17th November—

Whole School Assembly 

3pm 

Wednesday 22nd November 

Y1/2 Melbourne Museum 

Monday 11th December—

Foundation Bundoora Farm 

Wednesday 13th December - 

Art Show/Cultural Event 

Friday 15th December— 

Year 6 Graduation 

Wednesday 20th December 

Last Day of School Finish at 

1.30pm 

HATS MUST BE WORN FOR 

THE REST OF THE YEAR 

 

Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we  

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture. We pay our respects 

to their Elders past and present.  

 

Hi everyone, 

 

I hope you all enjoyed your extra-long weekend and although it has been a short week, we 

have managed to pack a lot into it. 

 

Today, we had our final fieldwork day for our School Review. Thank you to those families 

who participated this morning in the parent open forum, as well as those who took phone 

calls from the panel. It has been a busy 3 days that the panel has undertaken, however, I 

know the hard work will shape the school direction over the next four years.  

The next part of the Review will see the Review Panel write their recommendations for the 

school moving forward and once this is done, we will be able to share the KHPS Strategic 

Plan for the next four years with the community. 

 

Victoria return 

Victoria is aiming to return to KHPS next week. We look forward to having her back on deck 

for the last half of Term 4. 

 

Year 5/6 Parent Information Session – Monday 13th November 3.30pm – 4.30pm  

A reminder that this coming Monday 13th November we will be holding an information  

session for parents of our Year 5/6 students on the subject of sexual health which the  

students will be learning about later this term. We highly encourage all families of students 

in 5/6 to attend. 

 

COS Book Packs 

Don’t forget to order your 2024 book pack needs through COS. 

Information on ordering can be found on the home page  of 

your Compass account. Order before December 3rd to  

receive free delivery. 

mailto:keilor.heights.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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BOOK CLUB 

 Book Club Issue 8 Catalogue has been distributed, 

If you are interested in placing 

an order please do so by 

      FRIDAY, DECEMBER 1
ST

, 2023 

           Using Scholastic Book Club LOOP online  

ORDERS ARE NOT TAKEN THROUGH THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
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Foundation 2024 Transition 

On Tuesday 14th of November we will also be welcoming our 2024 Foundation students to 

the school for their first visit. There will be an information session for parents between 

9.30am  

and 10.15am. (Flyer on page 7) 

Year 3/4 Camp 

Camp for our Year 3/4 students is next week. I know both the students and staff attending are excited to attend on Thursday 

16th and Friday 17th November. 

 

Year 6 Graduation 

Year 6 Graduation is scheduled for Friday 15th December 2023. This will be an evening to celebrate the class of 23’ and wish 

them farewell and best of luck. Information for families of students who are graduating will come out shortly. 

 

Have a great weekend everyone. 

 

Ben 



Page 3 

 



Page 4 

 



Page 5 

 



Page 6 

 



Page 7 

 



Page 8 



Page 9 



Page 10 



Page 11 



Page 12 


